September 2020

Page 1 of 2

THANK YOU!!!!!!



THANK YOU to all the faculty and staff that have been working tirelessly to reopen Daisy! Know that the parents and community see and appreciate all the hard work you've been doing!

5K POSTPONED

The Daisy Dash Committee has made the decision to postpone the 5K until Spring 2021. The largest fundraiser for the PTO, the event is ultimately a family and community event. We hope that by Spring, we will be able to gather together again. Keep logging those miles!

PTO MEETING

Our first PTO meeting of the 20-21 school year will be held virtually on Wednesday, September 23 at 6:30pm via Google Meet. Come see how you can become more involved in the Daisy Community! The meeting link will be shared the day of.

NEW EMAIL!

You can now email the PTO!

DaisyIngrahamPTO@gmail.com

JOIN THE PTO!

Welcome to all of our new and returning parents! The PTO is always looking for new members. We have waived the membership fee this year. We hope to see you at our next meeting!

THE PTO SUPPORTS OUR FAMILIES

Now, more than ever, we feel it's important for the Daisy community to know that the PTO is here to help. The PTO is always accepting grocery card donations for Westbrook families

PTO CHAIRS NEEDED!

We are looking for folks to co-chair the following PTO Committees:

After School Activities

Cultural Arts

Fundraising

Girls Who Code

Holiday Fair

BOX TOP\$

No More Clipping!! Download the new Box Tops mobile app for iPhone and Android. Simply scan your receipts any time you buy products with the Box Tops\$ logo and the points will automatically added to Daisy's earnings online!





DAISY SPIRIT WEAR AVAILABLE

Daisy Spirit Wear is now available! Shop the latest collection of t-shirts, hoodies, and Pop Sockets in our Amazon Shop.

https://sites.google.com/view/daisyshirts

STOP & SHOP SCHOOL REWARDS

Remember to register your Stop and Shop card to Daisy Ingraham for their reward program! Please encourage your friends and family to sign up, too! You can shop in any town, and your points will help Daisy!

stopandshop.com/school-rewards

CLIMBING WALL!



The new climbing wall for the Daisy Gymnasium has been delivered and installed! This exciting addition was made possible by the hard work of the PTO - thank you!!!

PTO SECRETARY NEEDED

The PTO is seeking nominations for the position of PTO Secretary. Our current Secretary, Jodi Ouellette, has decided to step down after many successful years in the position, as she returns to work full-time as a science teacher at the Westbrook Middle School. Thank you for your hard work, Jodi! Anyone interested in the vacant position should email:

DaisyIngrahamPTO@gmail.com



VIRTUAL FUNDRAISERS

The PTO is taking fundraising virtual this Fall! Stay tuned for more information on our wrapping paper drive and virtual Book Fair.



CULTURAL ARTS

The Cultural Arts Committee is always looking for fun ideas for multicultural activities we can do at Daisy. We need to be extra creative this year! Please contact Jessie Lernmark with any fun, new suggestions.: jessie.lernmark@gmail.com

DAISY GREENHOUSE

Despite the late start to planting and restrictions on school grounds we were able to get some veggies in. The children now are able to see the harvest from the summer planting. Landscapers have delivered mulch to spread in and out around greenhouse and will be adding a walkway around back where the children can plant perennials, add garden stones, a compost bin, etc. and enjoy them for years to come.



NEXT PTO MEETING: WEDNESDAY, 9/23 AT 6:30 PM



https://dis.westbrookctschools.org



@DaisyIngrahamPTO



DaisyIngrahamPTO@gmail.com



@DaisyIngrahamPTO